Applications Available for Blue Ribbon Commission on Park City Mayor and Council Compensation

Park City Municipal is seeking registered voters to serve on a newly created Blue Ribbon Commission on
Mayor and Council Compensation. Park City is forming this limited term Commission to review the City’s
current policy on Mayor and Council compensation and, if necessary, recommend strategies to foster
continued diversity in elected office. The term of the appointment is from November 14 — December 31,
2013.

Applications are available on-line and are due by November 1, 2013. For more information contact

Matt Dias, Assistant City Manager, at 435-615-5180.


https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/Blue_Ribbon_Commission_Application

